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From:   Mr. Brian Smith 
              Principal, Rogers Elementary 
 

Rogers Elementary March 2025 Board Report 
 

 Book Fair- Rogers Elementary Book Fair was a success.  We sold over $14,000 worth of 
books.   Thanks for the continued support of all of our activities at Rogers and Happy 
Reading!!   Special Thanks to Mr. Mayer for running the most successful Book Fair in recent 
history!! 
 

 Read Across Rogers-Dr. Seuss and Read Across Rogers week was great once again.  We 
enjoyed participating in theme days and having all of our guest readers from the high 
school.  A special thanks to all of the high school students for coming over and reading to 
our students.  Thanks to Mr. McDermott and Mrs. Davis for organizing this. 

 

 3rd Quarter Reward Party-Rogers Elementary students celebrated their outstanding 
behavior by going bowling at DuBowl Lanes in South County on Mar. 10th and 11th.   We are 
all very proud of our students.  One of the best trips of the year!! 
 

 Young Authors -On Feb 21st, 40 students enjoyed a doughnut party.  They earned the party 
for participating in Young Authors for the ROE.  On March 22nd, the Young Authors 
Conference will be held at Red Bud Grade School for all of advancing students from all 
participating schools in Monroe and Randolph Counties.  

 
 

Looking Ahead 
     
Mar. 10th & 11th    Bowling Trip 
Mar. 14th    End of 3rd Quarter 
Mar. 21st   World Down Syndrome Day 
April 7th-11th     IAR Testing 
 
 


